
The City of Cape Town is continuing with transport upgrades along Govan 
Mbeki Road, between NY72 Road and the Klipfontein Road intersection.

To limit traffic disruption, work is scheduled during off-peak hours. If extended 
hours are needed, residents will be notified ahead of time.
•	 Expect minor delays
•	 Please allow for extra travel time
•	 Consider using public transport, lift clubs or ride-sharing when possible

Join a public information day to find out more about:
•	 An update on progress and timelines
•	 How to register for subcontracting opportunities
•	 How to register on the City’s Jobseeker Database
•	 Jobseekers must bring a valid ID or certified copy, as well as proof of ad-

dress (such as a utility bill)

Date: Tuesday 19 August 2025
Time: 15:00 – 17:00
Venue: KTC Community Hall, Krwakrwa St, Nyanga, Cape Towni
    
Visit www.myciti.org.za/phase2a for more information and project    
updates, or follow MyCiTi Phase 2 on Facebook and X.
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Making progress possible. Together..


